[image: ]
As sent in SRCA’s newsletter of 13 January 2022:
Beth El will be hosting a meeting with the developer of Karig Estates, Mike Ibrahim. Anyone in our neighborhood is invited to attend this meeting: January 25, 2022 @6:30PM at Beth El. Please note that everyone in attendance will only be allowed in if they are wearing a medical-grade mask and have had their vaccines. Please rsvp here https://www.bethelhebrew.org/event/kerig-estates-construction-meeting.html.  There are no plans for being able to attend this meeting via Zoom.
This will be a pre-construction meeting (prior to clearing and grading) to discuss and review the location of construction worker parking, plan for temporary pedestrian and vehicular circulation, and hours and overall schedule for construction. The meeting intends to address only these issues. As previous SRCA newsletters have mentioned, if there is interest, a separate meeting to walk the property to view the trees that will be removed can be arranged for a later date.
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